Town of East Bridgewater
Public Hearing

FY’23 School Department Budget

In accordance with M.G.L ¢71 §38N, the East Bridgewater School
Committee will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 2022-2023 School
Department Budget at 6:30 P.M. on Tuesday, March 8, 2022 in the Anne
Kenneally Hynes Library at the East Bridgewater Junior/Senior High
School. The public is welcome to attend. A copy of the proposed budget
will be available on Thursday, March 3, 2022 for public review at the Office
of the Superintendent of Schools, 143 Plymouth Street, East Bridgewater.

Notice was published in THE ENTERPRISE on Wednesday, February 23,
2022,



